Cannock Folk Dance Club
NEWSLETTER WINTER 2024

GREETINGS – I hope that you are all enjoying the last of the Summer and looking forward to the Autumn and Winter sessions.

The events we have held this Session have gone very well and I would like to thank all our members who have supported us by attending the activities and especially our hard working committee who support the club so well.

I would like to extend a personal thank you to the club members who supported my efforts to get publicity for the club by taking part in both St Luke’s Fete and the Museum of Cannock Chase Vintage Village Fair with my Maypole – always a favourite with the adults and children.

A very special thank you to John Hartley for transporting me and my maypole to Hednesford and helping out all day.  

The dancers who came had a good time and helped out with the small children.  Also to the Silver Trees Band who provided excellent music for the Barn dance at the end of the day, which was very well attended. So THANK YOU ALL.

ANOTHER GREAT BIG THANK YOU to all of you who attended and helped organise our Afternoon Tea Dance on 30th July.  This event was very well attended, with several past members coming along and enjoying the excellent cream tea that June Caddick organised for us.  Again another very grateful THANK YOU to all the committee for helping out with all the setting up, making tea and clearing away again. Events like this just would not be possible without everyone’s help and support.

I can only apologise for my clumsy attempts at calling – I was so tired after running around all day that I couldn’t think – good job Maggie was there to call a couple of sensible dances. Thanks Maggie.

AND IT DOESNT END THERE .....

We are fast approaching our Autumn and Winter sessions and starting to look forward to all the good things planned for you all.

We are open all through August while the other clubs are closed so hope that we have a few visitors come along and join us.
We will end our August session with a bit of a party night and will aim to do all the dances that you have put on the list of your choices – a mixed caller evening. Why not have a go at calling yourself ??? 

September starts off with Christine Dodd Calling another good evening. See the list below for all the callers through the Winter session.

Christmas Dance (our big event of the year) with Nicola Scott calling and John Dudley providing the music.  Afternoon again as this proved popular last year.

Christmas Party Night = 17th December (last club before Christmas)

Annual Twixt and Tween party.  Saturday 28th December,  with Fish & Chip Lunch (optional) followed by dancing

Please let me know if you would like to take part in these events.

Lists will be going out for you to sign up for the Christmas Dance and The Twixt and Tween afternoons

	2024-5 Winter Session CALLERS LIST

	3rd September
	Christine Dodd

	10th September
	Vicky Baker

	17th September
	June Caddick

	24th September
	Suzanne Moorfield

	1st October
	Paul Andrews ???

	8th October
	Maggie Nevill

	15th October
	Joyce & David Berry

	22nd October
	Suzanne Moorfield

	29th October
	Peter Goode

	5th November
	Mixed / Bonfire Night

	12th November
	Geoff Morgan

	19th November
	Neil Franklin

	26th November
	Prue Bradley

	3rd December
	June Caddick

	Sat 7th  December
	Christmas Dance – 

Nicola Scott and John Dudley

	10th December
	Vicky Baker

	17th December (party)
	Mixed Callers  / Party Night

	Sat 28th December
	Twixt & Tween Lunch – Eve Evans


WE WILL BE CLOSED THROUGH JANUARY AS USUAL
